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Progress on the gym/auditorium project has resumed, with all
trades back on site following the Christmas and New Year
break. The bulk excavation of the bank is ongoing, with the

steel waler beam secured, ensuring the bank remains stable.

Concrete precast panels have been installed, with further
panels set to arrive from 10th February onwards. Additionally,
the top section of the build has been prepped and is ready for

the next phase of the build.

Thank you for your continued support and patience as we work
towards completing this exciting project for our community!
Remember, you can still purchase a brick......it's not too late!!

If you would like to donate, please contact Jorgia Roebuck at
jor@fdmc.school.nz for more details.

Tim Stuck - Principal

Bricks available until the end of May 2025 - This
is what the engraved bricks will look like
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